
Welcome to the new school year. We would like to let our families know that we
are here to support you and work with you to ensure the success of all our
students. It was wonderful to see all of the smiling faces of our grade 1-9 students
that were returning as well as meeting our new youngest students in
Kindergarten. September is always a busy month as teachers and students learn
new routines and expectations. It is a great month for our staff to build strong and
meaningful relationships with all of our students. This month saw a welcome back
pancake breakfast which was provided by our great parent association. Then we
had the Meet the Staff BBQ sponsored by Pembina Pipelines. We had a great
turnout and beautiful weather!

This year our focus as seen in our School Action Plan is to help our students
improve in literacy with an emphasis on reading comprehension using imaging
and inferring. Our numeracy focus will be improving fact fluency as this is a base
for all mathematics. Our third goal is in the area of attendance. Regular
attendance, which includes arriving on time, contributes to students having
success in their academics. When we maximize attendance we maximize learning
opportunities and student success. Positive and productive communication is key
to ensuring that all stakeholders are on the same page about educational
importance and elements that are supporting or impeding a student's
achievement. When a student misses a day, they fall behind, they miss a
prerequisite skill that builds towards the next skill. Absence creates a gap, and this
gap interrupts the flow of learning for your child. 

As always we are thankful for your support and welcome any questions or
thoughts you may have. Please feel free to contact myself or any of our teachers by
email or phone. My email is mike.tavaroli@ngps.ca and the school phone is 780-
785-3431.

Mike Tavaroli
Principal

Eye of the Storm
Sangudo Community School

Mike’s Message
September 29, 2025

mailto:mike.tavaroli@ngps.ca


Wellness with Miss Lundstrom  

Kindergarten/Grade 1
Morning Calendar

It has been a fantastic start
to the 2025/26 year! We have

been busy meeting all our
new friends in class and on 

the playground. This year, we 
are so lucky to have grade

six buddies come to read with
us on our Kindergarten

days! 



SEPTEMBER
2025

We will be carving Jack O
Lanterns sometime this
month in preparation or our
end of October Halloween
Celebrations.

Reminders

October 2  and 3  - Morning

Swim in Barhead

nd rd

October 20  - Little Caesar

Fundraiser Delivery

th

October 22  and 23  - Parent

Teacher Interviews

nd rd

GRADE 2/3

What We are Learning

Upcoming Events

Firstly, we learned how important it
is to be true to who you are with our
first book. Be yourself. Students are
also discovering about how we
behave in school. It's important to
listen well, be thoughtful and
especially, kind. How can we act to
make our community the best it
can be? We are also learning about
each other's summer memories.
Soon we will be starting  a new
reading unit! 

LA

Students are learning number
patterns. We have been practicing
skip counting and using number
lines to aid us in our understanding
of how to find specific patterns
within addition and subtraction
puzzles.

Math

We have learned about natural vs
artificial materials as well as
properties of materials and what
we can use materials to make. We
have also learned about Canadian
provinces and territories. 

Science and  Social Studies 

Email:
Benjamin.stonehocker@ngps.ca

Phone: 587 545 4077

Contact Info



GR 4-5 Newsletter
Welcome Back To School!

Hello again, Mrs.
Erickson here

 I am so excited to be
your child’s Gr. 4 - Gr. 5

teacher this year.
I’m looking forward to
working together with 

lots of laughter and
learning this year! 

 Parents, Please do not
forget

 to sign up for our class 
Remind 101 

Please email me 
jennifer.erickson@ngps.ca

for
 Remind 101 instructions

 Math 
 This month 

we have 
been focusing on

place value and our
fact fluency.

Please try to work
on math facts at

home daily. 

We’ve had an 
exciting first month 

We are all getting back in
the swing of things;
 learning routines,
expectations, and

procedures.



GRADE 6
SEPTEMBER
2025

Library will be on Mondays.

Spelling test will happen most
Fridays. Students will know at the
beginning of the week when the
test will be. 

Reminders

NEWSLETTER
What We Learned

Upcoming Events
Swimming Oct. 1st

No School: October 10-13

Thanksgiving: Oct. 13

Picture Retakes: Oct. 23

Halloween: October 31

We have been working hard on
improving our writing, listening to
Adventure’s Wanted and
discussing our predictions and
the images we are creating in our
minds. Have also started our
spelling and grammar work. 

LA

We started the month off with
review and then jumped into
patterns and algebra. Students
have also been working on 180
days of math which is a spiral
math program. 

Patterns in Math

We completed our Scientific
Method Unit and have been
working hard on learning about
Matter. 

Science

Email: shelly.reid@ngps.ca
Remind: @mrsreidgr6

Contact Info

Social
We started the year off with an
intro into democracy and have
been learning about rights and 

responsibilities as well as
equality and equity. 



Classroom
News

We have had such a great start to the school year. Students are thoroughly underway
in their course content. New this year to junior high is a novel study course. Students
will be split into groups over the year and will have a chance to read a variety of
novels. The first novel, Touching Spirit Bear, everyone in junior high is reading
together This year students are also moving classrooms rather than the teachers
moving rooms. This has been an adjustment for students as it requires them to be
more organized with their school supplies. 
Options are underway and students were able to choose between three different
options: Foods, Sewing, and P.E. Games. All students received their first or second
choice. If students would like to see a different option offered in the next session, they
are encouraged to talk to any of their teachers to see if it could be made available. 

This month
in Jr. High



SSC/PASS AGM
 

PASS / SSC MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER

O c t o b e r  2 0 2 5

OCTOBER2,2025 @7:00PM
VIAGOOGLE MEET

 
Funding Allotment 
Hot Lunch Schedule
Fundraising
Meeting Schedule

Executive Board Nominations & Elections
Bylaw & Operating Procedures Review & Sign Off
Financial Report Review 

PASSRegularMeeting to follow

Attendance is critical to ensure
that SSC/PASS have enough
members to continue to support
the activities for SCS.

Google Meet
Code for
AGMS



To join the PASS email notifications which may include
upcoming meetings, current financials, or volunteer
opportunities you can email
sangudostormpass@gmail.com or complete the
membership consent form by scanning the QR Code
below 

SSC & PASS meetings are posted on the Sangudo School
Calendar and all updates are included in the Monthly
Newsletter.
All meeting minutes are posted on
https://www.sangudoschool.ca/school-council

SSC & PASS utilize Google Drive to store all of our
information for our members. Everyone is able to access
it through the below links or scanning the Drive QR code
below.

*if there is something you are looking for please contact
SSC/PASS at sangudostormpass@gmail.com*

Where to find ALL SSC/PASS Information

SSC/PASS
INFO

*SSC/PASS isnot abletoemail youwithout yourconsent, howeverSSC & PASS
information may be emailed out to the all Parent/Guardians from Sangudo School

(Principal or Secretary) on our behalf. 

https://www.sangudoschool.ca/school-council
https://www.sangudoschool.ca/school-council


PASS / SSC MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER

Fundraising
 Little CaesarsFundraiser

Due backonOctober3
Online Orders:
• Go to www.PizzaKit.ca 

Our Fundraiser ID # is 463765
• Click on “Products” then “Shop”
• Select “Ship Order to the Group” 

(or scan this code →) 
*Late orders will NOT be accepted

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM

After our AGM we will release
our Hot Lunch Schedule. PASS
is committed to provided one
hot lunch a month. We are
always looking for volunteers
for our hot lunch dates! If you
are interested please email
PASS/SSC at
sangudostormpass@gmail.com

follow us on

@sangudostorm




